
 JOIN US!
COME VISIT US DURING THE  2016 INAUGURAL SHERWOOD PARK PICKLE BALL TOURNAMENT! 

WHERE? 
VILLAGE ON THE LAKE

SPORTS PARK
SHERWOOD PARK

JULY 23 & 24, 2016
FROM 2-4 PM

WE WILL BE HOSTING A CHARITY BBQ TO RAISE FUNDS FOR THE SHERWOOD PARK PICKLE BALL ASSOCIATION!
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!


